
 
 

 

Key Messages from the North Wales Safeguarding Board 

May 2019  
 

 

 The Theme of the Board was Exploitation 
 

 Cathryn Williams NSPCC gave an overview of the work she has completed in 
her seconded post as CSE Social Worker as her role is now coming to an end.  

 

 Working together in North Wales – Dr Kim Lou & Dr Lindsay Groves summarised 
their research findings from this piece of work.  

 

 Heads of Education from all six Local Authorities now form part of the 
membership for the North Wales Safeguarding Children’s Board and will attend 
future meetings.  

 

 Appointment of the chair and members of the National Independent 
Safeguarding Board have now been announced.   

For further information go to: 

http://safeguardingboard.wales/2019/05/09/appointment-of-the-chair-and-members-of-

the-national-independent-safeguarding-board/ 
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